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To:  Olin Woods, Chair and Members of the 
  Yolo County Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
From:  Elizabeth Castro Kemper, Executive Officer 
  Terri Tuck, Commission Clerk 
 
Date:  September 22, 2008 
 
Subject: Receive for information purposes proposal № 908 for the E. Parker/Story 

Reorganization to the Esparto Community Services District (ECSD)  
 
Recommended Action 
 
Receive information on the latest proposal received in the Yolo LAFCO office, the E. Parker/Story 
Reorganization to the Esparto Community Services District (ECSD) (LAFCO № 908) 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
The deposit to process the application has been paid by Emerald Homes LT, LLC.  
 
Reason for Recommended Action 
 
This memo provides the Commission with formal notice of the receipt of a new application. Staff will 
provide appropriate notice and requests for information to affected agencies and interested 
individuals consistent with Government Code section 56857(a).  
 
Background 
 
The applicant originally submitted an application for the E. Parker/Story Reorganization to the 
Esparto Community Services District (CSD) to the Yolo County Local Agency Formation Commission 
(LAFCO) on February 12, 2008 as LAFCO № 906. Part of the annexation process involves a 
property tax exchange agreement between the Esparto CSD and the County.  By state law, this 
exchange agreement must be ratified within 60 days of LAFCO’s receipt of a report from the County 
Auditor-Controller. LAFCO received the Auditor’s report on April 10, 2008 and the 60 days expired on 
June 9, 2008 without county or district action. 
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The original proposal died and on May 29, 2008, it was resubmitted as LAFCO Proceeding № 908. It 
is a reorganization to annex two (2) parcels, E. Parker subdivision, approximately 18.6 acres in size, 
and the Story subdivision, approximately 15.2 acres in size. The proposal is for residential 
development. The application will be processed through the LAFCO system coordinating with all 
affected agencies and interested parties. 
 
 
  
Attachments: 
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